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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

)T

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online .viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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First Data Government Solutions

February 11, 2008 11311 Comell Park Drive, Suite 300
Cincinnati, OH 45242

www.fdgs.com

Ms. Roberta Wagner

State of West Virginia

Health and Human Resources
Bureau for Medical Services
Room 251

350 Capital Street

Charleston, WV 25301-3709

Subject: Proposal in response to Request for Proposal BMS80640 for Project Management of
the West Virginia Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) Re-procurement

Ms. Wagner,

In response to the subject Request for Proposal, First Data Government Solutions, LP, (FDGS) is
enclosing our proposal for the Project Management of West Virginia MMIS.

Mr. John Grubmuller will be the point of contact for this contract. His contact information is as follows:

Mr. John Grubmuller, Vice President
11311 Cornell Park Drive, Suite 300
Cincinnati, OH 45242

Phone: 513-489-0509, Ext.256
Fax: 513-489-6521
jgrubmuller@1fdgs.com

FDGS is committed to working with West Virginia in helping ensure the successful implementation of
MMIS and we will do our very best to ensure that you will be a part of our family of satisfied clients. FDGS
looks forward to the opportunity to negotiate mutually agreeable terms and conditions. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to call Mr. John Grubmuller or myself at 513-489-9599.

Sincerely,
R

Mr. Chuck Eliasen
Vice President
First Data Government Solutions
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